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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

Project overview

	■ A major upgrade is underway at Terrigal Public 
School to improve facilities and cater for projected 
growth. The project will deliver:

	■ New flexible, permanent teaching spaces for 
10 classes

	■ An upgrade of existing core facilities including:

	■ administration

	■ staff amenities and facilities

	■ student amenities

Progress summary

The new building is in the final stages of fit out and is 
due for completion in time for students returning for 
Day 1 Term 1 in 2020.  

During the holiday period staff will be relocated to 
Block L. Additional staff car parking spaces have also 
been provided as part of the upgrade. In addition, 
the demountable buildings on the campus will be 
removed over the summer holiday. 

Next steps

Students will return to school on 29 January 2020. 
A welcome team will be present at the school to 
provide information, answer questions and to direct 
students to classrooms. 

For enrolment enquiries please visit the Terrigal 
Public School website:

https://terrigal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au
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